
Student Notices 
Monday, June 3rd, 2024 

 

Announcement 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
A BIGGGG congratulations to the SLSS Badminton Team for their 1st place finish at the BC Badminton Provincial. The 
team came out with full force as they play against the best of the best from around BC including 
Semiahmoo, St.George's/Crofton House, and Vancouver College/Little Flower Academy. In the end the Sharks led the 
way, all the way, to capture the 1st ever provincial banner in Steveston-London history. Special mention to our alumni 
Katie Ngai and Jessica Yuen for their tireless effort running the SLSS badminton program. All of you make us 
extremely proud. Congratulations! 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Congratulations to Maggie Kong in the Sr girls 100m and Garv Rai in Gr 8 boys 100m who both won a silver medal 
and to Ryan Bains who finished 5th in the Sr boys 100m at the 2024 BC High School Special Olympics Track and field 
Provincials in North Delta this past weekend 
 
Congratulations to Chloe Chan for placing 6th in the Jr girls Heptathlon, which is 7 events in 2 days at the BC High 
School Track n Field Provincials. 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Congratulations to the cast and crew of TV Times!  You were all terrific throughout the run and brought audiences to 
tears of laughter!  Thanks so much for your hard work and dedication to the theatre at SLSS.  And thank you to all the 
staff and students who attended the play. 
  
If you are interested in performing in the Steveston Historical Vignettes, which will be presented on Saturdays over the 
summer, come to a meeting on Tuesday at lunch in the theatre. 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 


